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Planning Regulation 2017

NOTICE
MINOR AND ADMINISTRATIVE AMENDMENT PACKAGE T

At its meeting on 29 October 2024 Brisbane City Council adopted a
minor and administrative amendment to Brisbane City Plan 2014
(Minor and administrative amendment package T). The amendment
applies citywide and will commence on 6 December 2024.

The purpose and general effect of the proposed amendment is to:

• increase Brisbane’s resilience to flooding by updating the 
flood overlay mapping for the Creek/waterway flood 
planning areas, to reflect recent flood study updates for 
Brighton Creek, Kedron Brook, Sandy Creek, Toowong 
Creek and Witton Creek catchments;

• update relevant parts of the planning scheme to reflect 
changes to the Planning Regulation 2017 made through the 
Justice (Decriminalising Sex Work) and Other Legislation 
Amendment Regulation 2024 ;

• update the Bushfire planning scheme policy and Transport, 
access, parking and servicing planning scheme policy to 
ensure their currency in referencing external guidance; and

• other minor and administrative amendments including 
improvements to the effectiveness and usability of the 
planning scheme such as grammar, references and formatting.

Copies of the amendment are available for inspection and
purchase from the Brisbane City Council Library and Customer
Service Centre, Level 1, North Quay Podium, Brisbane Square,
266 George Street, Brisbane. The amendment can also be viewed
by searching for ‘Minor and administrative amendment package T’
at www.brisbane.qld.gov.au. For further information about
the amendment phone Council’s City Plan Policy team on
(07) 3403 8888 or email strategic.planning@brisbane.qld.gov.au.

Scott Stewart, Acting Chief Executive Officer
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